

Office: (514) 398-1993 Fax: (514) 398-4431 http://www.ausmcgill.com

Report of the VP Internal, AUS Council March 14th, 2018

AUS Awards

Will update orally

Liquor Permits

- If you have an event that requires a permit you MUST come to the office before your event to pick it up
- No more liquor permits this semester- I finished the last batch over the break

Breakfast with the Deans

- Discussed with the Deans of Arts about inappropriate comments in a CSA meeting made by professors
- Discussing ban on professor/ student relationships
 - Met with a lot of hesitancy
- Madeline brought up nonconsensual relationships (prof students)
 - Deans shut it down because "let's not conflate consensual with nonconsensual"
- Will also be meeting with the Dean of Students, Chris Buddle

Committees

AUSec

- Golden Key Discussion
 - o March 26 @ Ecole
 - o More info to follow

FEARC

• Will update orally

Respectfully Submitted, Rebecca Scarra VP Internal